
Mutual Ministry with South Acton Congregational Church 

During 2024, the South Acton Congregational Church 
(SACC) approached West Concord Union Church 
(WCUC) about the possibility of becoming a ministry 
partner. Through a process of discernment, SACC 
decided to develop a covenantal partnership with WCUC 
and begin experimenting with shared worship. 
Meanwhile, SACC leadership planned for the dissolution 
of their organization. 
 
It is the hope of both churches that our similar cultures 
and diverse gifts will combine for the good of all and that 
many SACC members will find a spiritual home at 
WCUC.  As of January 2025, SACC members are 
worshipping with WCUC full-time and we are actively 
engaged in the work of building community together.  At 
WCUC, we are learning SACC stories and history and 
seek to honor the collective and individual gifts of SACC 
members in our midst. 
 
From the SACC Profile: 

“South Acton Congregational Church (SACC),   
gathered in 1876, brings together people from many 
diverse Christian traditions; we continue to reach out to 
our community and find new possibilities to service and 
witness God’s work. We are an Open and Affirming 
congregation - fully and happily welcoming all. We are a 
church that lives by faith, is known by love, and is a voice 
of hope. SACC is a place where you are valued and loved 
just as you are, and where we grow in faith, serve others, 
and change the world.”  


